Shutt, Doug

From: Mark Sooter

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 2:29 PM

To: Shutt, Doug

Subject: {External] HYHHF Permit Resubmission of Plans and Public Notice
Doug,

We will soon be sending to the Department updated plans/forms pertaining to the HVHHF permit on the Woodrow 1H
in White County. Most of the resubmission is as a result of deficiency letter we received from the Department.

During this process a significant error was found that impacts the Public Notice and the Specific Public Notice forms. The
incorrect footages for the location was an our forms. This error will require us to publish again the Public Notice and
resend to the landowners the Specific Public Notice. We understand that this change will also require to cancel the
public hearing date of July 5 as well as set new dates for public comment periods and public hearing.

I apologize for the error and will make corrections as expeditiously as possible.

Mark L. Sooter

Vice President Business Development
Woolsey Companies, Inc.

125 N. Market, Suite 1000

Wichita, KS 67202

Office (316 267-4379-

WWW.Woolseyenergy.com






